
Dear Honored Representative,  
 
I am a licensed, bonded and insured landscape professional with the OLCB.  
We must do everything that we can to protect our clients, the homeowners, who want landscape 
installation work accomplished. The work needs to be performed by someone who is licensed, bonded 
and insured.   
 
It may be prudent to lessen the amount of CEUs required for the professional to keep the license, and 
possibly there are some other, rather onerous details which could be either lessened or dropped, but 
the need to have a contractor who is knowledgeable, licensed, bonded and insured is paramount.  
 
We must also do our best to protect those who work hard to make a living and who perform work 
with knowledge, integrity and skill by earning this OLCB license!   
 
Thank you,  
 

Peace/Shalom/Amahoro 

 

Phil Thornburg  

Winterbloom, Inc. 

14780 SW 98th Ave. 

Tigard, OR. 97224 

503.598.0219 

www.winterbloominc.com 

 
 

http://www.winterbloominc.com/

